
 

March and April really went by fast! March we were busy in the beef  side of  things with tagging 

and our Spring Beef  Show. April was a lot of  planning and organizing for future events.  

Coming up these next two months, we are a bit slower but have many camps going on. If  you 

have not signed up for Rock Springs Camp yet, you should! They have some fun things planned 

and it is always a good time when you are there. Also Ambassadors will go on their Float Trip lat-

er in May and I could not be more excited for team building and getting to know everyone better.  

Other things to keep in mind are Supporterõs Picnic duties are posted in this newsletter, along 

with Food Stand duties. It is that time of  year when we start planning all of  the fun Fair things. 

The next newsletter will be jam packed with Fair things. If  you have any questions about Fair or 

need a better explanation, please reach out.  

Also what is new this summer, is the office is getting an intern to do direct programing through-

out the summer. Be on the look out for those. Some of  the topics will be STEM, robotics, and 

nutrition lessons. It should be a lot of  fun and we are excited to be able to program throughout 

the whole summer!  

As usual, if  you have any questions or would like to learn more please reach out! I am happy to 

meet whenever and wherever.  

May & June 2022 



 

March and April were jam packed with 

4-H Fun! We tagged the Beef  project, 

provided some promotional education 

with our Ambassadors, held our Spring 

Beef  Show and so much more!  

April is also Volunteer Appreciation 

Month and we could not be prouder of  

our volunteers! We really could not put 

on a program without them.  

Lastly, I want to highlight the Burrton 4-

H Club for their growth in membership 

these past few months!  

 

HORTICULTURE JUDGING  

If  you are interested in participating on Horticulture Judg-

ing, please contact Scott Eckert at seckert@ksu.edu or call 

the office at 316-284-6930. Practices will start to start soon.  



 

Volunteers Week was April 18th-22nd!  

We are so fortunate to have so many great  vol-
unteers who are always willing to lend a helping 

hand! 

Southeast Area Challenge Dayñ

SAVE THE DATE  

 
Save the following dates for an opportunity to 

judge any of  the following areas.  

June 21stñPhotography, Horticulture, FCS 

and Crops  

June 23rdñLivestock, Meats and Sweepstakes  

 

This is a regional event for the Southeast Area 

4-H kids. We will send a call for those inter-

ested when registration is open.  


